NORTON PLANNING BOARD MEETING
MINUTES OF January 7, 2020

The Planning Board Meeting of January 7, 2020 was called to order at Norton Town Hall, Board
of Selectmen’s Chambers, at 7:15 p.m. by MR. Timothy Griffin, Vice-Chair. Members present
were Ms. Julie Oakley, Mr. Oren Sigal, Mr. Scott Bichan, Mr. Joe Fernandes, and Mr. Kevin
O’Neil. Also in attendance was Paul DiGiuseppe, Planning Director. Absent Mr. Steven
Hornsby, Chair

Public hearing- Continued: SP-486: 60 West Main Street/Cumberland Farms, Inc.
Application for Site Plan and Special Permits for a convenience store and filling station.
Continued from June 4, August 20, 2019, September 10, 2019, November 12, 2019 and
December 3. 2019 & SP-491: 60 West Main Street/Cumberland Farms, Inc. Application
for Special Permit for underground fuel and diesel storage tanks in a Water Resource
Protection District, Zone III.

Motion to continue to 1/28/2020 made by Mrs. Oakley, second by Mr. Bichan. All in
favor.

Marijuana By-Law
Renee Delee, Denise Luciano, Sandy Ollerhead

The group shares a PowerPoint in review of what they have accomplished so far, with research
and the draft of the by-law.

e Opportunities for the town
e Collaborations

e (Current state

e Surrounding areas- policies
e Licensing control

e Location

e Prospective applicants

e Time line

o Talk about postings

e Restrictions



e Next steps
¢ ZBL committee

e ZBL on Thursday will talk about what their roll is for involvement with this by-law
change

Director Announcement;

Receiving the Assessment Grant For Reed and Barton- $100,000

Motion to adjourn at 9:28pm was made by Mrs. Oakley, Second Mr. Bichan, All in favor.

Minutes prepared and submitted by Nicole Salvo, Department of Planning and Economic
Development Administrative Assistant.

Minutes Approved on: JRagr
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